
Please visit our website at lifespanchildcare.org and like us on Facebook!    

Review Us on Google!

JANUARY HOLIDAY CARE 
& CLOSINGS

January 20th- QCSD & 
LifeSpan CLOSED (teacher in-
service)

January 24th – QCSD 
Closed/LifeSpan Holiday 
Care Open 6:30 am –
6:00 pm
********************

Before Care Hours: 6:30am-9:30am 
After Care Hours 2:30pm-6:00pm

Holiday Care Hours: 6:30am-6:00pm

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS
Carter L.  1/2
Grace L.  1/4
Marylin G. 1/5
Landon D.  1/6
Katie F.  1/12
Addison W. 1/14
Manoli M.  1/18
Madison M. 1/20
Jordyn  1/27
Kaylee C.  1/28
Michael J.  1/29

Family Safety Corner 
Cold & Flu Season; 

Medication Safety Tips

As we embrace the Winter season 
and battle the illnesses it may 

bring, it is important to know a few 
helpful tips to keep your loved ones 

and those around them safe.
Children should stay home from 
school if they are experiencing 

symptoms of coughing, sneezing, 
vomit, diarrhea, or fever. These 

symptoms are considered 
contagious and can transfer from 
person to person by sharing toys, 
space, etc. Washing hands and 
sanitizing areas we play and eat 
can reduce the spread of germs. 

It is MOST important to remember 
to keep medications “Up and Away” 
and out of sight of children. Follow 
the QR code for the helpful article  

and resources for storing 
medications properly.
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